
If you cannot make the 

Trip Down Deanby Lane 
on 

Tuesday 12 March  

You Would be Welcome to Visit the School 

on a 

MONDAY OR TUESDAY       

         IN APRIL 

Between 3pm & 6pm 
Please ring ahead to let us know that you are coming 

028 90746325 

8th, 9th, 15th, 

16th, 22nd, 23rd, 

29th, 30th April 


